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Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

19-06 Father’s day

21-06 7 Parents Evening

working week

19.30

21-06 A to D, only group 2 Parents Evening for

oldest

kindergarteners

19.15

22-06 A - 8 Study day, Students

free

School closed,

childcare open

28-06 8 Anglia award

ceremony

29-06 Coffee morning 8.30-9.30, IB Building

29-06 A - D and 4 Visiting day school

garden

29-06 A - 8 Concluding the

Holiday Theme

11.15 - 12.30

01-07 8 Group 8 farewell

evening

04-07 8 Reserve farewell

evening group 8

05-07 3 - 8 2nd report

08-07 A - 8 Day off, pupils free School closed,

childcare open

11-07 t/m 19-08 A - 8 Summer holiday School closed,
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childcare open

New Students

Name Group

Layla gr. 3

Olivia gr. 5

Saphira gr. 7/8

Radmir gr. 3/4

Makar gr. C

Family announcements

Miss Christine gave birth to a son, Lewis, on  April

25.

It goes well with miss Christine and the baby.

Veerle (gr. 5) and Marijn (gr. 3/4) got a little

brother. His name is Sjuul.

Congratulations to all!



Notifications

Daycare

Summer Vacation

The summer vacations are almost here again. The BSO is busy

with all the preparations. Soon we will publish the vacation

program. We hope you are as excited as we are!

Parents' committee

The OC is looking for new members and therefore organizes an open meeting on

Tuesday, July 5, where everyone can join. Where: Roland Holstlaan 919, time:

20:00 to 21:00

So you can experience it if it is something for you. Would you like to attend the

meeting? Please send a message to oceglantier@kinderopvangmorgen.nl before

Monday, July 4, so we can send you the agenda for the meeting.

Education

Mother tongue reading

Last week many parents read to the toddlers.

The children were divided into groups and could

listen to a story in their mother tongue. And

what a lot of different languages we heard! We

not only heard Dutch and English, but for

example also Spanish, Polish, Turkish, African,

Farsi, Czech, Indonesian, Kannada, etc. It was a

great success. We would like to thank all the

parents who helped us to make this possible and hopefully you will come and read

to us again next time.

Celebration week 55th

anniversary

What a fantastic week we

had. The 55th anniversary

of De Eglantier. We

started on Monday with

the opening of the

celebration week. The

police who escorted

'Harry Styles' to our



school. All the dancers from the different countries, our party song and in the

classes a nice tompouce.

On Wednesday evening the reunion for former students, colleagues and parents.

This was a success and was well attended.

Master Gijs has provided fun activities for the children, such as the scooter

lessons, the lesson with the longboards, the bouncy castle for the toddlers, etc.

Finally, the dance workshops and the performance with the whole school. This

party was made possible by the proceeds of the Daffodil campaign and by a

contribution from the parent council.

On YouTube you can find a video about the opening of the festival week:

55 jaar de Eglantier Delft feestweek 2022

Formation

We are busy with the formation of the coming school year. We had hoped to

inform you about this in this newsletter. Unfortunately there is still a vacancy.

We hope to fill it as soon as possible, so we can inform you about the formation

for the new school year.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ty06JVTf3sA


Goodbye miss Cynthia

After a year working with us with great pleasure, Miss

Cynthia will leave our school. She has found a job closer to

her home. We wish miss Cynthia lots of success and fun at

her new school.

Library

Reading is fun and relaxing. For children, it is good to

get a lot of reading mileage so that they learn to read

well and fluently. Furthermore, it is good for

vocabulary expansion, comprehension, etc. Also for

young children who cannot read yet it is good to be

busy with books. They learn to listen comprehensively

and in this way they also experience pleasure in books.

It is nice to hear that from July 1, the youth

subscription at DOk is free for all children. You can

find the DOK locations at the following addresses:

DOK Voorhof: Duke Ellingtonstraat 203

DOK Center: Vesteplein 100

Closing Theme

On Wednesday, June 29, we have the closing of our

school-wide theme. The children will tell and show

what they have learned. You are welcome between

11.15 and 12.30.

Also, the parents of the

oldest kindergarten

(group 2) and group 4 can

take a look at the school

garden from 12.00. The school gardens are located

next to the IB building.

Big Cleaning

It's time again for our big cleanup. On Friday, June 24, all

preschoolers will receive a bag of toys to take home.

Would you like to clean these over the weekend with your

child. These things can be put in a pillowcase / laundry net

in the washing machine, sometimes in the dishwasher or



just with your child in a bucket of suds, the inflatable pool in fine weather, etc.

Monday, June 27 we would like everything clean and dry back. Please give your

child a large shopping bag on Thursday 23 or Friday 24 June in which we can put

the toys.

Judo

The past 4 weeks the toddlers have had judo from

master Lars Gouweleeuw. This is very good for the

development of children. They learned to work

together and learn to care for each other.  There are

instructive and fun games. These classes were made

possible by Het Jeugd Educatie Fonds from which we

received a grant. Next school year master Lars comes

again. We look forward to it.

Parent Evening about Sport and Culture

Would your child like to play soccer, take music lessons,

gymnastics, street dance, judo or go to the theater? But

you don't have enough money? Take a look at the following

website www.kieseenclub.nl

On June 14 a group of parents received an explanation

about the help they can get when the contribution or

tuition fee is difficult to pay. There is a nice scheme for

this. Did you miss the evening and you still want to hear

something about this then you can ask Miss Yvonne den Haan. She help you and

give you information.

Vacations for every child

Every year the DVA Foundation organizes the

Delft Holiday Activities. This is a project where

80 young volunteers organize and supervise

various games for 350 (!) children every day.

With different games such as living stratego,

animal sounds game, fox hunt, sports workshops

and craft activities there is a lot of fun for

every child! The activities are only during the

day, so no overnight stay!

DVA is for all children from 4 to 12 years old.

In addition, the Delft Holiday Activities has

room for a special group of children who due to

a disability need extra attention. These children are 6 to 12 years old.

http://www.kieseenclub.nl


The day starts at 8.30 am. We would like to ask you to be present well in

advance. The gathering of the groups takes place between 8.15 and 8.30 am. If

everyone is on time the groups can really enter the field at 8.30 am.

The day ends at 15.15 hours. You can pick up your child then. The children will

enter the parking lot with their groups, so please wait there.

Lunch is not included, so children are expected to bring their own lunch.

Lemonade and water will be available to all children throughout the day.

For safety reasons during the DVA we have a maximum number of children.

Partly because of this maximum, but also for the flow on the day itself we only

sell tickets online. This prevents problems at the door and so your child is sure

of a great day at the Delft Holiday Activities.

Location:

Sportpark Biesland

Bieslandsepad 10

2616 LL Delft

Costs

A week ticket costs €35,-.

A 2-week ticket costs €70,-

Tickets will be on sale around the beginning of the summer via the website!

Yourticketprovider

We believe that every child has the right to a carefree vacation. Would you like

to help us realize this? When you buy a weekly ticket you can donate a day of

DVA to a child at the food bank!

Summerschool

This year you can participate in the SUMMERSCHOOL

again on Saturday, July 9. We have asked for super fun

art teachers, they will be working with the kids all day.

From singing and dancing to acting, sports and crafts.

In between, a summer picnic and ice cream afterwards.

Register at la.dansstudio@gmail.com and include your

name and age. Invite all your friends and celebrate the

beginning of the summer vacations with this fun

festival day.

Cost: 30 euro

Location: Schoolplein 4, Schipluiden

We hope for a nice turnout, so spread the word.

Greetings,

Team LA Dance Studio












